The HIVE

Hornets Involved in Varsity Events

The HIVE was formed last year by a group of parents along with the support of the BG Athletic
Department to help BGHS athletes, coaches and sport’s programs as a whole. Since The HIVE is a
fairly new organization, we kept our goals simple for this year with hopes of extending our support in
upcoming years.

Our Goals for this year:
e Provide a team meal for each team
e Provide Senior Posters to honor our Senior athletes
e Host a HIVE Night for each team (HIVE members show up to support the team)
e Host fundraisers to raise money for HIVE sponsored events
e Increase school spirit and attendance at sporting events
We are looking forward to an even more successful upcoming year as our numbers continue to
grow! Please consider joining The HIVE to help us reach our goals and support our BGHS athletes,
coaches and programs.

If you have a son or daughter participating in athletics at the high school, please contact Amy
Jennings @ ajennings@bgcs.k12.in.us. Your name will be put on an e-mail list and you will be
receiving an e-mail informing you of upcoming HIVE events. Even if you feel your participation will be
limited due to other commitments, please consider getting involved. We have some members who
are highly involved and some who might donate a dessert for team meals. We need your support no
matter how big or how small!

Join The HIVE

Be a part of something special!






